
Wivelele brings a smile to Huish 
 
November 17th, 2019:  Wiveliscombe’s renown ukelele ensemble, WIVELELE, played to a 
packed and happy house at Huish Champflower Village Hall on Friday 15 November.  More 
than 80 guests braved the weather to enjoy a delicious supper followed by music and song – 
just the ticket to raise the spirits on a cold, windy mid-November evening.  The gig raised 
around £500 towards the refurbishment of the hall, which the management committee hopes 
to start work on next autumn.  The planned Christmas party, featuring dancing to The Over 
The Hills Band on 13 December has been postponed because it clashed with the general 
election.  Watch this space for a new early spring date!  
 

 

 

 
 


